

The Crossley Heath School

Chair of Trustees: Yasmin Ahmed The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

5th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

On behalf of the Crossley Heath Trust Board, I'm writing to let you know that our Headteacher Lynnette Cassidy has made the decision to retire from teaching. Her last day in post will be 31st December 2023.

The search for Lynnette's successor has already begun. We are casting the net far and wide to ensure we attract the best education leadership talent the UK has to offer. I promise you that the process will be fair, transparent, and rigorous.

On a personal note, I would like to thank Lynnette for her unwavering service to the school. She has guided us through one of the most difficult periods in the school's long history. I have been on the Board of Trustees throughout her tenure, and the impact she has made on the school's curriculum, leadership development, and student achievement has been significant.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best wishes

Yasmin Ahmed **Chair of Trustees**







crossleyheath